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March 23, 2011



VIA E-MAIL AND HAND DELIVERY

Mr. David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:	Docket Nos. UW-091006 and UW-110213 - Lowper, Inc.

Dear Mr. Danner:

On March 22, 2011, Commission Staff filed a Motion for Consolidation in the above-referenced dockets.  The purpose of this letter is to respond that Lowper, Inc. does not have an objection to the Motion for Consolidation.  The original and nine copies of this letter are enclosed.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

							Sincerely,



							RICHARD A. FINNIGAN

RAF/km

cc:	Michael Fassio (via e-mail)
	Client (via e-mail)
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